CH2M HILL

222 S 15th St
Suite 1402-S
Omaha, NE 68102

‘ CH 2IVIHILL Tel 402.342.9765
-

Fax 402.342.1313
October 7, 2009

Mr. Martin Cleveland, P.E.

Papio-Missouri River Natural Resources District
8901 South 154th Street

Omaha, NE 68138

Subject: Whitted Creek Stream Restoration Project, District Contract No. 529-A,
Amendment No. 1

Dear Mr. Cleveland:

The purpose of this letter is to provide information regarding Amendment No. 1 to the
Whitted Creek Stream Restoration Project. A summary of the previously discussed out of
scope items referred to in previous correspondence and actual costs to complete the work
items are provided in the following table. The total cost for all out of scope work to date is
$20,337.07, supporting documentation for which is included in our previous

correspondence.

Work Item Amount
Non-delivery by US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) of HEC-HMS $3,342.99
model and January 2009 updates by CH2M HILL to existing HEC-
HMS model used in lieu of USACE model
Delayed HEC-RAS model delivery by USACE and associated design $6,631.15
rework
USACE Levee submittal $7,273.33
Hydraulic model and design review due to updated HEC-HMS $2,059.95
model
NET and 319 Grant coordination $877.12
Mileage Expenses $152.53
Total Amendment Amount $20,337.07

As described in the February 23, 2009 letter and presented to the Programs Projects and
Operations Subcommittee at the March 10, 2009 meeting, CH2M HILL charged some of
these costs to the remaining budget of the previous Whitted Creek Stabilization Support
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Services contract. To date, $6,331.84 was charged to this previous contract and has been paid
by Papio-Missouri River Natural Resources District. Thus, if this amendment request is
approved, CH2M HILL will only invoice for the difference or $14,005.23.

We respectfully request an amendment to the existing contract in the amount of $20,337.07
for the out of scope work as summarized in this letter and previously discussed. An
amendment form is attached for your review and signature.

The District’s consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. Should you have any
questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at
402.342.9765 x37110 or by email at Emily . Holtzclaw@ch2m.com.

Sincerely,
CH2M HILL, INC.

/// 7 e S
Emily Holtzclaw, P.E. Doug Simon, P.E.
Project Manager Operations Lead
Enclosure
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